

2006-11-28

SB2006/11469

## Statsrådsberedningen

Brevenheten Joanna Ljunggren Morando Soffritti European Ramazzini Foundation of Oncology and Environmental Sciences Bentivoglio, BOLOGNA ITALY

Dear Sir,

thank you for your letter. Prime Minister Fredrik Reinfeldt has instructed me to answer you.

The efficiency of the public sector must improve. As part of this work, a number of agencies will begin to be phased out in 2007. This includes the National Institute for Working Life.

The research in this area will in the future be funded in the same way as other research fields in the academic community.

We thank your for sharing your opinion, which we now have received.

Kind regards,

oanna Ljunggren

Correspondence Unit

Prime Minister's Office